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Dates and Events 
 

 
Tuesday 20th September 
Geevor Tin Mine (Class 6) 

 
Bikeability Level 1 (Class 9) 

 
Wednesday 21st September 

Geevor Tin Mine (Class 8) 
 

Bikeability Level 1 (Class 10) 
 

Monday 26th September 
Geevor Tin Mine (Class 7) 

 
Welcome to Year 2 Meetings 

(9:00am & 3:30pm) 
 

Tuesday 27th September 
Year 6 Sailing (Class 10) 

 
Wednesday 28th September 
Welcome to Year 1 Meetings 

(9:00am & 3:30pm) 
 

Class 1 and Class 2 visiting 
Redannick Park 

 
Friday 30th September 

Year 5/6 Girls Football Festival 
 

Tuesday 4th October 
Thrive and Survive Day at 
Tomperrow Scout Camp  

(Last year’s Class 9) 
 
 
 

Tuesday 11th October  
Year 6 Sailing (Class 10) 

 
Friday 14th October 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations for 
Reception to Year 6 
(consent required) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bosvigo School       
Weekly Information Sheet               Tuesday 20th September 

 

Welcome to the Autumn Term 
 

We’ve had a super start to the new school year and the first two weeks 
have really flown by. The children have come back to school full of 

energy and enthusiasm and it has been lovely to see children looking 
so happy and relaxed in their new classes. I have particularly enjoyed 

spending time in Key Stage 1 getting to know some of our younger 
school members better. 

 

We have said farewell to a number of much-loved, long-serving 
members of staff over the last year, this year feels very much like a 

new chapter in the story of Bosvigo School. Miss Smeaden has settled 
into the school in no time at all as our new Year 5 teacher and we have 

been delighted to welcome a number of new support staff working 
across the school – Miss Grimwood, Mrs Hill, Mrs Riggall, Mrs Bunyan 

and Miss Hamlen.  
 

Our office has probably experienced the biggest change, but Mrs 
Salmon and Mrs Overton have made a fabulous start as our joint 

school secretaries. They are quickly getting to grips with the various 
communication and finance systems, but if you do have any queries, 
please feel free to contact them by phone (01872 274034) or their 

shared email (secretary@bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk). 
 

Over the last ten days we have experienced a moment in history with 
the sad news of the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. Last week 

children remembered the Queen and celebrated her life in age-
appropriate ways and our theme of the week was inspired by her 
dedication to serving Britain and the Commonwealth countries.  

 

We are keen to enable parents to meet their children’s new class 
teachers early in the term and are going to trial a new approach this 

year. Parents will still be welcome to arrange a traditional parent-
teacher meeting if they wish, but on Tuesday 4th and Thursday 6th 
October, we will be holding open evenings where children will be 
invited to bring their parents and carers to their classrooms, show 

them their books and talk informally to their child’s class teacher. The 
open evenings will run from 3:30pm to 6:00pm on Tuesday 4th October 

and 3:30pm to 5:30pm on Thursday 6th October. If you have any 
questions regarding the open evenings, please feel free to ask your 

child’s teacher.  
 

Best wishes 
 

Chris Wallis 
Headteacher 

head@bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk  
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Stars of the Week  
 

We are always spoilt for choice when deciding our Star of the Week awards, so we have decided to 

increase the number of children in receipt of certificates each week. Here are the Stars of the Week so far 

this term: 

Week 1 – Making a Great Start 

Class 3: Gabi, Taylor & Lorna 

Class 4: Ryan, Oliver & Tyler 

Class 5: Portia & Betsy 

Class 6: Henry, Oscar and Freya 

Class 7: Oskar & Freya 

Class 8: Iris, Maisie, Mia, Will & Sophia 

Class 9: Taylor, Lowen & Ostara 

Class 10: Kian, Harrison & Scarlett 

Class 11: Henry, Rory & Callum 

Week 2 – Making a Positive Contribution 

Class 3: Ivy, Fred & Zara 

Class 4: Dylan & Elowyn 

Class 5: Noah, Izzy & Ayla 

Class 6: Keyan & Zane 

Class 7: Bella & Finn 

Class 8: Martha & Brax 

Class 9: Ruan & Kaheesha 

Class 10: Tyler, Codie & Lily 

Class 11: Edward. Sienna & Conor 

 

Classes 1 and 2 will be awarding their first Star of the Week certificates this Friday. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Geevor Tin Mine Visitor 
 

On Monday 12th September, LKS2 had a visit from Cliff from Geevor Tin Mine who ran a pre-visit 
workshop about the mine. He brought lots of artefacts and pictures and the classes began to discover 

what life was like in tin mines through history.  
 

We were shocked to learn that children as young as 3 worked at the mine! Classes will be visiting the 
mine this week so we will be learning even more about mining and the life of a miner! 

Bikeability Level 1 
 

This week we have taken 
advantage of a last-minute 

cancellation to offer Bikeability 
Level 1 to children in Year 5. We 

are hoping to offer Bikeability 
Level 2 to all Year 6 cyclists later 

this term.  



FOBSA 

 

 

Community News 

Squash Stars – limited places available - book today by visiting: www.squashstars.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

England Squash, the national governing body of squash, have launched their nationwide Squash Stars programme to 
encourage children to pick up a racket and begin a lifelong love of the game. 

This action-packed six-week programme starts at the beginning of September and is delivered by a number of 
participating sports clubs and venues in the area. 

Your child will be taught the skills to play squash, develop hand-eye coordination, increase fitness and make new 
friends. All sessions include match play through fun games and drills, delivered by specially trained leaders. 

Sessions are taking place right here on your doorstep – book your child’s place now at www.squashstars.co.uk. 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.squashstars.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csecretary%40bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk%7C0f08c229d8864bbc615c08da5e688516%7Ca20a36060cf648f0b27ea6c620d27551%7C0%7C0%7C637926100256883492%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gWeyOCBoL3dz6YnDR0Cconc00ofvAKl%2BEW64rU689N8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.squashstars.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csecretary%40bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk%7C0f08c229d8864bbc615c08da5e688516%7Ca20a36060cf648f0b27ea6c620d27551%7C0%7C0%7C637926100256883492%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gWeyOCBoL3dz6YnDR0Cconc00ofvAKl%2BEW64rU689N8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.squashstars.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csecretary%40bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk%7C0f08c229d8864bbc615c08da5e688516%7Ca20a36060cf648f0b27ea6c620d27551%7C0%7C0%7C637926100256883492%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gWeyOCBoL3dz6YnDR0Cconc00ofvAKl%2BEW64rU689N8%3D&reserved=0


 



 



 

Would you like to learn French? 
 

New weekly French sessions in Truro starting for Years 2 & 3 
French is taught through a variety of games and activities and is very interactive. 

Using the award winning 'La Jolie Ronde' scheme, the sessions will start on Tuesday 27th September at 
4pm in Truro (near Lidl). 
£5 per 30-minute class. 

Free taster session available. Classes limited to 8 places. 
Please email Sharon Potter at: letsdolanguages@hotmail.co.uk to reserve your place or ask any 

questions. 
 
GCSE tuition also available for older children.  

 


